City of Gainesville

Inter-Office Communication
Office of the Clerk of the Commission

DATE: October 1, 2001

TO: City Commission
C

FROM: Kurt Lannon \{

SUBJECT: Student Adjunct Applications

The Clerk’s Office received 20 applications for student adjunct positions. Two
applications were received on time and were independent of the recommendations from
the University of Florida Student Government. As Natalie Hanan mentioned at the
September 24™ meeting, student government submitted 18 applications and these were
received at 4:05 p.m., five minutes after the deadline.

We have prepared ballots with all the applications included. I would recommend that
greater weight be given to the on time applications. In general, our standard procedure is
not to accept late applications. Since we received very few recommendations in general,
I feel comfortable submitting these late applications to you for consideration in this
particular instance.

In addition, as stated in Section 2-248 of the Code of Ordinances, we received one

recommendation from the Fire Safety Board of Adjustment to appoint Mark D. Campbell
as their student adjunct member.
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DATE: Septermiber 28, 2001
TO: City Commission Members
FROM: Kurt Lannon

SUBJECT: Student Adjunct Applications

The Clerk’s Office received 20 applications for student adjunct positions. Two
applications were received on time and were independent of the recommendations from
the University of Florida Student Government. As Natalie Hanan mentioned at
Mendass meeting, student government submitted 18 applications and these were recived
at 4:05 p.m., five minutes after the deadline.

We have prepared ballots with all the applications included. I would recommend that
greater weight be given to the on time applications. In general, our standard procedure is
not to accept late applications. Since we received very few recommendations in general,
I feel comfortable submitting these to you for consideration.ivy 75 e Keuloe o sgé.,é,
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In addition, as stated in Section 2-248 of the Code of Ordinances, we received one
recommendation from the Fire Safety Board of Adjustment to appoint Mark D. Campbell
as the student adjunct member.
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